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 This week we have been… 
 ….making Numicon biscuits . 
 ….listening for the initial sounds ‘ssss’ and ‘mmmm’ in words. 
  ….helping Kitty to learn about ‘forward’. 

 

Important Dates and Messages: 
 

 
Please remember that Nursery will be closed on the morning of Thursday 
27th February as all staff are visiting an Ofsted graded ‘outstanding’ Early 
Years setting. All day and afternoon children should come to Nursery at 
12.30 on that day. 
 

 After February half term, our focus will be about ‘People Who Help Us’. Is there 

anyone in your family who would be prepared to visit Nursery and tell our children all about 
the work they do? (We are looking for police officers, medical personnel (doctors, nurses, 
physios, ambulance crew) dentists, lollipop man/lady. 

 Thank you to everyone who has already sent in the £5 contribution towards our 
cookery and craft activities this half term. Please send money in a named, sealed envelope. 
Thank you. 

 We need junk modelling materials please – especially thin cardboard boxes such as 
toothpaste/cereal boxes of all sizes. No more milk containers, please, but we do need milk lids. 

 Chinese New Year is on Saturday 25th January. If you get the chance, pop along and 
watch the celebrations in Birmingham on Sunday 26th.  In celebration, we will be tasting Chinese 
food next week. We will try spring rolls, rice and fortune cookies. Please advise us of any 
food intolerances/allergies your child may have. 

 

  

 

 

  

Happy Birthday to: Erin.                  


